
Comm. 453  (Rev. 10/16) 
 

Iowa Department of Human Services 

FIP BENEFIT CHANGES 
     and REFUGEE CASH ASSISTANCE (RCA)

Adult 
Entertainment 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Do not access your FIP or RCA benefits at: 
• Liquor stores or any places that mainly sell liquor 

• Casinos or other gambling or gaming establishments 
• Adult-oriented entertainment businesses where 

performers disrobe or perform in an unclothed 
state, such as a strip club 

This includes using the electronic access card or your personal debit 
card at cash registers to make purchases and/or get cash back and at 
any ATMs at these locations. 

If you have questions regarding this change 
please contact the Income Maintenance 
Customer Service Center at 1-877-347-5678. 


